
OFFICIAL

Good afternoon Hanyu
 
The Notice of Decision for the Internal Review into FOI2025-008 is being finalised but
we anticipate that we will require a 1-week extension to the due date making the revised
date 8 July 2025.
 
We will endeavour to complete the review as soon as is practicable by this new
deadline.
 
Please advise if you are agreeable to this new date.
 
Kind Regards
 
Clare Kuzimski | Information Release and Privacy Officer
Enterprise Information Management
Information Services | Corporate Services
Department of Primary Industries and Regional Development
L12, 140 William Street, Perth  WA  6000
t (08) 6552 2050 | m 0417 970 302 | w dpird.wa.gov.au

Chat or call me in Teams!
Onsite: Mon, Weds and Fri     Remote: Tues and Thurs
 

 

 

DPIRD acknowledges the Traditional Custodians of Country, the Aboriginal people of the many lands that we work on
and their language groups throughout Western Australia and recognise their continuing connection to the land and
waters.

We respect their continuing culture and the contribution they make to the life of our regions and we pay our respects to
their Elders past, present and emerging.

Artwork: “Kangaroos going to the Waterhole” by Willarra Barker.
 

DISCLAIMER: The information contained in this email (including attachments) is intended only for the use of the
person(s) to whom it is addressed as it may be confidential and contain legally privileged information. If you are not the
intended recipient you are hereby notified that any perusal, use, distribution, copying or disclosure is strictly prohibited. If
you have received this email in error, please immediately advise us by return email and delete the email document. This
email and any attachments to it are also subject to copyright and any unauthorised reproduction, adaptation or
transmission is prohibited. This notice should not be removed.
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